
 
 
Dear BMGT student, 
  
Late yesterday November 26, 2020 the UBC Okanagan Senate approved two important changes that we 
are sharing below. 
  

1) The start date for 2020W Term 2 (January – April 2021) has been delayed by a week and Term 2 
now starts on January 11, 2021. This change was made to ensure that all students, staff and 
faculty are able to take some time off after a busy and stressful Term 1. This change also impacts 
the April exam period, which now ends on April 29, 2021. 

2) The Late Withdrawal deadlines for both Term 1 and Term 2 have been extended to align with 
the last day of class in each Term.  If you would like to withdraw from a Term 1 MGMT course, 
you will need to complete the Faculty of Management form found here.  All requests will be 
approved.  If you would like to withdraw from a course from another Faculty, you will need to 
complete the relevant forms: 

a. Faculty of Applied Science   
b. Faculty of Creative and Critical Studies  
c. Faculty of Health and Social Development   
d. Irving K. Barber Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences  
e. Irving K. Barber Faculty of Science   
f. Okanagan School of Education – contact an Academic Advisor   

  
If you have any questions please reach out and we hope you have a wonderful weekend. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Dayl Hancock  
Academic Programs Coordinator  
  
On behalf of:  
Academic Programs Office  
Faculty of Management  
The University of British Columbia | Okanagan Campus | Syilx Okanagan Nation Territory   
fom.bmgt@ubc.ca  
https://management.ok.ubc.ca   
 

https://management.cms.ok.ubc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/82/2020/05/MGMT-Late-Withdrawal-Request-2020.pdf
https://ubc.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6htChSGtyiC8hnv
https://fccs.cms.ok.ubc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/92/2018/10/2020-Late-Withdrawal-Form.pdf
https://hes-new.cms.ok.ubc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/119/2019/09/Late-Withdrawal-Form.pdf
https://fass.cms.ok.ubc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/131/2020/06/Late-Withdrawal-Request-FASS.pdf
https://science.cms.ok.ubc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/128/2020/06/Late-Withdrawal-Request-FoS.pdf
https://students.ok.ubc.ca/academic-success/academic-advising/
mailto:fom.bmgt@ubc.ca
https://management.ok.ubc.ca/

